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Editorial 
Eleana Kasoulide 

 

Once again, it is a pleasure to be introducing another volume of the York Law Review. This 

issue carries on the tradition for a sixth year giving York Law School students the chance 

experience the publication process and push them to grow as fledgling academics. We are 

presenting six articles from undergraduate and postgraduates discussing matters of immigration 

law, cybercrime law, environmental law, disability law, and corporate law. We hope that this 

volume, with its varied arguments and ideas, has something for everyone and that it might help 

shed some light on what our legal student community currently finds interesting. A new team 

of students has come together to make this journal a reality. A big thank you to Isaac, Lewis, 

and Malak, our Senior Editors, for tirelessly working and balancing their own academic 

ambitions to guide the authors through this novel experience. Our Junior Editor, Roma, should 

also be thanked for handling various administrative tasks, our social media, and organising our 

annual abstract competition to great success. We would also like to express our gratitude to 

Professor Mattia Pinto for his constant support throughout this academic year which continues 

to make this publication possible. We wish you a pleasant reading experience and look forward 

to perhaps working with some of you in the future. 
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